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Vaccination Acknowledgement 
Statement 

At Sydney Water we are committed to the health and safety of everyone. We also support hybrid 

working for our office-based employees, with onsite work required at least two days a week.  

Therefore, due to the ongoing threat of COVID-19 on our people and operations, from 1 

December 2021, full vaccination against COVID-19 will be a condition of entry to all Sydney 

Water sites (unless there is a NSW Health Medical Contraindication).   

I acknowledge the above and understand the condition of entry requirements at Sydney Water.  

 


